MONTHLY REPORT-JULY/AUGUST 2020
VOTER SERVICES REGISTRATION & EDUCATION


VOTER REGISTRATION ACTIVITIES

Voter Information Flyers 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Voter information flyers have been distributed to the following organizations: NAACP, NOW, AAUW, Indivisible, Houses of Worship, Constant Contact, friends and League’s Social Media platform.   Organizations are asked to distribute the Flyers to their members and they in turn to their social media contacts.  Additional flyers/posters created for “displays” and handouts.  All materials are in English and Spanish.
Santa Fe Food Depot
Starting mid July, there will be Flyers promoting voting registration distributed to Food Depot clients.   Approximately 825 cars are served at the Food Depot every Thursday and Saturday.   Voter Services plans to continue distribution of flyers through September.
Other Events  
Awaiting reply from the Santa Fe Farmer’s Market to request that the Voter Information Poster with links to VOTE411 be on display along with the distribution of the informational flyers in English and Spanish.  (In addition, food distribution sites like the Food Depot will be added as time allows).
  
HELP LINE
The Voter Services-Registration & Education HELP LINE has been installed on the League’s phone line.  Activation will be completed before the end of the month.  This second line will serve callers who need information on voting, registration, training, etc.  Callers will be transferred to my cell phone.  If I cannot handle the calls, I will have my VRAs help.  

HIGH SCHOOL CIVIC PROJECT (HSCP)
Anne Culp will be continuing as the Voter Services High School Registration Chair.  Randy Lowenthal is unable to continue as Co Chair.  She has agreed to continue to help Anne as time permits.  I want to thank Randi for developing the program with Anne over the last school year.  She has agreed to continue to assist Anne as time permits.   She will be sending out a letter to the HSCP lead teachers to let them know that she will be chairing the program in the fall.   She hopes to develop materials (curriculum, videos, etc.) for the teachers and students to use.  The materials Anne will be sharing with the teachers and students will include the importance of voting and what to expect when they vote. 
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